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I am very upset about the proposed scheme. 
I feel this is an important access road to the river Trent and is used for recreation such as walking and horse riding. This
will be another part of the development that encroaches on wildlife. The area is great for bird and wildlife watching with
hedgerows, woodland and badger setts. This further highlights the Developers unprofessional approach to the planning
process and regard to rural communities.


